

### The BIDMC Academy PRESS

**P**roviding **R**esources, **E**ducation, **S**kills, and **S**upport to the Academic Community at BIDMC

## **OCTOBER 2022**



Welcome to our October Newsletter, which comes to you in a new format matching our ongoing communication outreach from the Shapiro Institute for Education and Research. We hope you're enjoying the beautiful New England Fall; a wonderful season for reflection and comfort.

**Upcoming Session!**Inaugural Bootcamp for Clinical Teachers





You are invited to join the BIDMC Academy and the offices of GME and UME collaborate to provide

## INAUGURAL BOOTCAMP FOR CLINICAL TEACHERS

Led by: K. Meredith Atkins, MD Daniel Ricotta, MD Carrie Tibbles, MD

#### In-person!

Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:30pm-7:30pm Leventhal Conference Center Shapiro 2

Registration link below



Are you new to a teaching role? Interested in medical education? Looking to establish a career that includes clinical teaching or pondering a career pivot?

Then join us for the **Inaugural Bootcamp for Clinical Teachers**, a Center for Education-sponsored event representing a collaboration between the BIDMC Academy and the offices of GME and UME. We are calling all early career faculty and senior residents and fellows to join us for an in-person event on **Thursday**, **November 3**, **2022 from 4:30-7:30pm**to develop fundamental teaching skills at the bedside, feedback and working with struggling learners, and teaching on the fly. You will also have an opportunity to build community, network, meet with educational leaders at BIDMC, enjoy comfort foods, and gain a perspective about the inner workings of education at BIDMC and HMS.

Click here to register

### **December Sessions**

### Develop Your CORE2 for Career Flourishing Virtual

Thursday, December 8, 2022 ~12-1pm Registration information coming soon!

### Peer Observation of Teaching Virtual

Thursday, December 15, 2022 ~ 1-2pm Registration information coming soon!

Contact Kelly Anastasio (kanasta2@bidmc.harvard.edu) with questions.

### Reflections





# BIDMC Academy Celebrates Women in Medicine Month

On September 29, the BIDMC Academy celebrated Women in Medicine Month with a virtual visit from Dr. Judith L. Bowen. Dr. Bowen, a Professor and Associate Dean for Curriculum at the Floyd College of Medicine, Washington State University, discussed the impact of frequent transitions on learning through practice, addressing trust, emotion, and teamwork as important concepts for bridging discontinuity to improve clinical reasoning and patient care.



# BIDMC Academy Fall Retreat/Kick-off

The BIDMC Academy held its Fall Retreat/Kick-off – Building Community through Interprofessional Education Session on Friday, September 23, 2022. Thank you to all who attended our kick-off.

In follow up to your retreat we are excited to announce the formation of the Interprofessional Education innovation (IPE) group, given the importance to clinical excellence across the medical center and career development for our community.

If you are interested in joining, please email **Kelly Anastasio** 

### Illuminations



Sponsored by CHADD: Consortium of Harvard Affiliated Offices for Faculty Development and Diversity

## 2022 CHADD MENTORING COURSE

### MENTORING IN A HYBRID WORLD

NOVEMBER 4, 2022 | 2 TO 5 PM

IN-PERSON AT WATERHOUSE ROOM, GORDON HALL, HMS AND ONLINE ON ZOOM

Don't miss the upcoming CHADD mentoring course, Mentoring in a Hybrid World.

### **Register Now!**



Learn Serve Lead 2023: The AAMC Annual Meeting Call for Submissions in Medical Education: November 3-7, 2023, Seattle, WA

The AAMC is accepting submissions for Learn Serve Lead 2023: The AAMC Annual Meeting. Learn Serve Lead (LSL) is open to all those engaged in advancing academic medicine and brings together our medical school and teaching hospital community from across campuses, across disciplines, and across missions. All submissions are due by December 9, 2022.

For more information click <u>HERE</u> or email <u>educationalaffairs@aamc.org</u> with

questions

## **Office for Faculty Affairs**

### **Virtual Presentations Calendar**

September 2022 - February 2023\*

New OFA CV and Promotion Webinars posted, September 2022 - February 2023. Sign up today!

Please join the Office for Faculty Affairs for one of our upcoming webinars on Crafting Your Faculty of Medicine CV or Getting Promoted to Assistant, Associate or Full Professor ranks. New this year will be a flipped session for Instructor to Assistants, allowing faculty to watch an on-demand video and join OFA staff for dedicated Q&A. Online registration is required; sessions will not be recorded. As always, these sessions are open to all faculty, administrators and staff who work in these areas. \*Dates and times subject to change.

Learn more and register **HERE** 

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. We can be reached via email by clicking the link below, or leave us a message and we will get back to you.

Dr. Daniel Ricotta, Director (617) 667-0900



Click here to email BIDMC Academy



The BIDMC Academy | 330 Brookline Ave., Boston, MA 02215

Sent bykanasta2@bidmc.harvard.edu